
ROBERT ALEXANDER
Retired Sergeant LASD

Greetings,

My name is Robert Alexander and I'm excited to announce my
candidacy for a position on the Centralia School Board. I have Lived
in the area for the past 16 years where I have watched my children
grow while I worked and eventually retired with a career in law
enforcement.  I have a loving spouse, who I have been married to
for 24 years and five wonderful children.

I'm looking forward to working with other board members,
community, parents, and volunteers in an effort to make Centralia
School District a great place to learn.  I believe my backgound in law
enforcement coupled with 25 years of experience in dealing with
people and the community makes me highly qualified for the job.

Thank you for your consideration,

Robert Alexander
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